
It's that time of year again. We
will be collecting dues for 2012
at the February 14th meeting.
Please bring cash or check to
the meeting.
Thanks to John Moloko for his
decals presentation at the last
meeting. John will continue

presenting us with further details about everything you ever
wanted to know about creating your own decals. John will
be teaching us more about the different types of decal
papers for specific types of decals, where to get the paper,
how to use photo programs and Microsoft Word, printers
and setting up your own library of decal designs. Don’t
forget to bring a thumb drive or blank CD if you would like a
copy of John’s designs, free to our members.
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President's Message Minutes of the Propstoppers Model
Airplane Club
January 17, 2012 at the Middletown library

Call to order was at 6:40 PM by Vice­President Eric
Hofberg
A visual count showed 15 members present
Minutes of the December meeting were approved by the
membership
Treasurer’s report by Pete Oetinger was presented to the
group

Old Business:
President Seiwell suggested that we avoid the Christian
academy field as it is still wet and very soft. He also said
that the Elwyn Field is still in good shape and available for
flying.

New Business:
Eric Hofberg suggested we make a donation to the library
which has served our needs as a meeting place. This
was approved by the membership.

Show and Tell:
John Moloko presented an instructional slide show on
making colored decals for our models. He showed how to
use a computer printer to make a variety of colored text
and designs that can be applied to the model surface. He
then created a decal on the screen demonstrating all of
the steps required. He showed us the types of materials
to use for printing the decal that will eventually be placed
on the model.
He plans to continue the demonstration at the February
meeting.

Adjournment took place at 7:45 PM

Agenda for January 17th Meeting
At the Middletown Free Library:Doors open at 6:00 and the meeting starts at6:30.
1. Membership Report
2. Finance Report
3. Show and Tell
4. Continuation of John Moloko's decal
presentation
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2011­2012 Indoor Flying Season!Tinicum:

6:30 ­ 9:30
March 2nd.Brookhaven:
6:30 ­ 9:30
February 18th
March 17th.

Calendar of Events
Club Meetings

Monthly Meetings
Second Tuesday of the month.
Middletown Free Library
Next Meeting:
February 14th
Tuesday Breakfast Meeting
Tom Jones Restaurant on Edgemont Avenue in
Brookhaven.
9 till 10 am. Just show up.
Flying after at Chester Park 10 am.

Regular Club Flying
At Christian Academy; Electric Only
Monday through Friday 3 PM till dusk
Saturday 10 am till dusk
Sunday, after Church; 12 pm till dusk

Special Club Flying
Saturday mornings 10 am
Thursday evenings in the Summer
Tuesday mornings 10 am weather permitting after
breakfast at Chester Park.
Check our Yahoo Group for announcements;
http://groups.yahoo.com/group/propstoppers/
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President Dick Seiwell
(610) 566­2698

Vice President Eric Hofberg
(610) 565­0408

Secretary Richard Bartkowski
(610) 566­3950

Treasurer Pete Oetinger
(610) 627­9564

Membership Chairman Ray Wopatek
(610) 259­4942

Safety Officer Eric Hofberg
(610) 565­0408

Newsletter Editor and webmaster Mike Williams
(302)­475­1249

Propstoppers Web Site; www.propstoppers.org
Material herein may be freely copied for personal use but shall

not be reproduced for sale.

John Moloko had lots to show us about making custom
decals for our models. He will continue his presentation at

the February 14th meeting.




